
 
 
  
 
9 June 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Sports Day – Tuesday, 20 June 2023, 10am – 12 noon 
 
We are delighted to confirm that, based on the weather forecast at present, we should be able 
to safely assume that we will have no rain/strong winds, and so, we will be able to hold our 
annual Sports Day on Tuesday, 20 June 2023, starting at 10am and finishing at noon. 
 
Should last-minute changes occur, we will update you via Parentmail and on school website 
and social media sites. If the weather is not conducive for running Sports Day we have 
reserved an additional date for Wednesday, 21 June at 10am.  
 
As previously advised, please be aware that, unfortunately, there is no parking on site for 
families and we ask that you use the side streets surrounding the school to park if you are 
driving, allowing sufficient time to enter the site, which will be open for you from 9:45am. 
 
When you arrive at school, there will be signing in desk by the gate operated by our staff. 
Once signed in, you will be directed to the area marked out by cones, and there will be some 
seating/chairs available. You may wish to consider bringing an umbrella to have some 
personal shade. We also recommend plenty of cool water and sun cream!  
 
We ask that on that day you send your child to school with a sun hat, extra water bottle and 
apply sun cream at home prior to departure for school. We kindly ask, for safeguarding 
reasons, that you do not take photos or videos during the event. 
 
The event will take place on the field and the students will be sat in their class groups 
supported by their class team. The activities will be as follows: 
 

1) 50m sprints  

2) Standing long jump 

3) Shot Putt 

4) Welly throw  

5) Obstacle race 

6) Three legged race 

7) Long distance run  

8) Domes and dishes challenge  

When the event has finished, the students will go back to class to carry on with their usual day 
in school.  Families will be asked to sign out as they leave the event.  
 
We are excited about the upcoming event and hope that all will enjoy taking part and displaying 
the skills they have learnt this year in PE. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
 


